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Registration is now open for our two 
fall indoor tournaments! The Youth Fall 
5v5 Tournament will be held on 
December 7th and 8th. Last year, we 
welcomed 
teams from 
across the 
Kootenays and 
Lethbridge, 
competing in 
various age 
categories.

We are also hosting an Adult 7v7 
Tournament on the weekend of 
November 16th and 17th. This year, 
we?re aiming to offer both a mixed 
team division and a ladies? division. 

Registration closed October 31st for 
the Adult tournament and November 
15th for the Youth tournament. Please 
register your team as soon as possible. 
For more details, visit our website!

BOARD MESSAGE
The KESA board is current ly preparing 
for our fall indoor house season and 
drop-in sessions for rep/development and 
adults. We are also preparing for our 2 
indoor tournaments in November. 

We cont inue to have 2 vacancies on our 
board that we are looking to fill. As well, 
did you know that 6 current members of 
the board all have players entering grade 
12 this year and this will be their last year 
on the board.  If you are interested in 
keeping soccer running for years to come, 
please contact us or come to one of our 
board meetings to check it  out. 
Volunteers are how we are able to 
provide soccer in our area for all levels of 
youth and adults.  Please contact us if you 
have any quest ions.

 info@kootenayeastsoccer.com

The Board

REGISTRATION OPEN

WHITECAPS NEWS

 

The Whitecaps program is current ly 
running their fall programming.

 

Any inquiries  please contact Will at  
wferia@whitecaps.ca

   

Rep/Development
Several KESA teams participated in the final 
outdoor tournament of the year in Kalispell. 
Congratulations to the U11 Boys team for their 
silver medal after a tough, close lose to 
Lethbridge in their final game. The U12 girls 
(joined by a few U11 players) won gold in the 
same tournament. Congratulations girls on an 
excellent final tournament. 

Indoor fall drop-in season has started up at New 
Dawn place. Teams are encouraged to register 
for the Youth Fall 5V5 Tournament. 

Fundraising 
continues for the 
two U17 teams 
headed off to 
Rome next April. 
The next BINGO 
night is 
Thursday, Oct 
17th - hope to 
see you there!

ROVERS IN ROME



Thurs, Oct  17t h - BINGO for 

Rome at Curling Rink Lounge

Oct  15t h - KESA Board 

Meeting @Lotic offices

Oct  21st  - Flooring Superstore 

House Season Starts.

Oct  30t h  - Registration closes 

for Adult 7v7 tournaments

Nov 15t h -Registration closes 

for the Youth 5v5 tournament

Nov 16/17 - Adult Fall 7v7 

New Dawn Cup 

Dec 7/8 Youth Fall 5V5 New 

Dawn Cup

For more information, follow us on Facebook and Instagram or visit   our 
website  Kootenay East Youth Soccer Association

HOUSE Program  Sponsors

UPCOMING EVENTS

New  Daw n Place (indoor  f aci l i t y) Sponsors

OUR SPONSORS

KESA would not be the soccer club it is today 
without the generous donations of the many 
different companies and organizations that 

continue to support KESA. 

THANK YOU!
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